Quarterly Progress Report for April 2017 to June 2017:

Transportation Performance Management Pooled Fund Project

Accomplishments:

Further developed the TPM Web Portal.
Met with Spy Pond Partners in June 2017 to further review/refine TPM Web Portal
design with the TPM Pooled Fund members.
Began to prepare and award TPM Knowledge Development contract

o $250,000 to be competitively awarded

0 This portion has been delayed until FHWA is able to discuss in more detail all of

the training they are developing for the implementation of PM1, PM2, and PM3.

Participated in planning of AASHTO 2017 SCOP/SCOPM/TAM Conference
Discussed with FHWA adding additional money to the TPM Pooled Fund Project to
include development of national-level analytical tools to support state DOTs and MPOs
in calculating system performance measures.

Anticipated Work:

Award TPM Knowledge Development contract
Continue to participate in planning of AASHTO 2017 SCOP/SCOPM/TAM Conference

Work on identifying new members.

Problems and Issues:

None.



